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May 13, 2021 

To:  Capital Projects Advisory Review Board Members 

From:  JOC Evaluation Committee 

Subject: May 2021 Report and Requested Action Items 

The JOC Evaluation Committee hereby requests one Action item be considered at the May 13th CPARB 
Meeting: 

We would like to propose the following Committee voting member changes: 

 Aleanna Kondelis separated service with University of Washington and has taken a position with 
Akana, a Native American owned professional consulting firm.  Akana is a small business and 
DBE/MBE certified in multiple states.  This diverse business association will assist the JOC 
Evaluation Committee in enhancing the Best Practices guidelines with outreach and diverse 
business utilization recommendations.   

Anna Daeuble with the University of Washington will replace Aleanna as a voting member 
representing higher education.  

 Michael LaVielle separated service with Washington State University.  Maja Huff from 
Washington State University will replace Michael as a voting member representing higher 
education.  Jason Harper will be Maja’s backup. 

The Committee respectfully requests the Boards approval of the membership changes above. 

Respectfully, 
 
Linda Shilley   Quinn Dolan 
JOC Chair   JOC Vice Chair 
Pierce Transit   Centennial Contractors Enterprises 
lshilley@piercetransit.org qdolan@cce-inc.com 
253-581.8059   253.606.1603 
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